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MAY 4, 2016 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

                  

DeKalb Clerk of Superior Court fee increases effective 

Monday, May 9, 2016 
 

 

DECATUR, GA – Governor Nathan Deal signed House Bill 851 into law increasing fees on 

April 26, 2016. The act is effective upon the governor’s signature.  The increased filing fees will 

be effective May 9, 2016, at which time the filing fee for a civil action in the Superior Court of 

DeKalb County will be $214.00.  Also, increased by this bill is the fee for notary public, which 

will be $41.00 and trade names will be $161.00.  

Please call 404-371-2251 for additional questions or concerns. 
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